PARADE POSTPONED
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The annual Christmas Parade has been moved from Saturday Dec. 7 to Saturday Dec. 14 due
to the weather. With 11 degrees predicted for this Saturday, floats and food vendors would not
be able to attend. However, next Saturday is predicted to be 48 degrees, which will make for a
better day for the parade. The 2013 Ford Focus will be given away at the end of the parade
Dec. 14. Entertainment will begin at 3 p.m., and the parade will start at 6 p.m.

For further information, contact Earl Watt at 626-0840.




